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The Special Committee on US Route Numbering met on Friday, October 17, 2008 at the Hartford, Connecticut Convention Center and considered 21 applications from 9 states.  Members present were Don Vaughn, AL – Region 2, Chair; Kevin Keith, MO, Region 3 and Cathy Nelson, OR, Region 4.  Not present was Ken Sweeney, ME, Region 1.  Also attending were Marty Vitale, AASHTO, Secretary and Mike McGough, Corridor Steel Pipe Association.

The Chair called the meeting to order at 7:10 AM and the Special Committee took the following actions:

	Member Department
	USRN Decision

	Indiana US 35 
	Approved

	Kansas US 24 
	Approved

	Kansas US 40 
	Approved

	Kansas US 73 
	Approved

	Kansas US 169 
	Approved

	Kentucky US 431 
	Formally Approved — Interim Approval granted in June 2008

	Kentucky US 119 
	Approved

	North Carolina I-73 
	Conditional Approval of application but will require a re-submittal of application revised to designate route as Future I-73 since route is not complete

	North Carolina I-140 
	Conditional Approval of application but will require a re-submittal of application revised to designate I-140 as a “SPUR”

	North Carolina I-440 
	Approved 

	North Carolina I-540 
	Conditional Approval of application but will require a revised application requesting I-540 be designated as Future I-540 and possibly also as a “SPUR”

	North Carolina US 17 Bypass 
	Approved

	North Carolina US 117 and
	Both Disapproved because information submitted appeared to be conflicting and inconsistent

	North Carolina US 117 Alternate
	

	Oklahoma US 77
	Approved

	Oregon US 97 
	Approved

	Oregon US 97 Business 
	Approved

	Pennsylvania US 222 
	Approved (previously denied because application was incomplete)

	Pennsylvania US 40 Business 
	Approved

	Utah US 163 
	Approved

	West Virginia US 35 
	Approved


The Special Committee also discussed a resolution on “Endorsement of the US Bicycle Routes System” proposed by the Subcommittee on Design and the Subcommittee on Traffic Engineering for consideration of the Standing Committee on Highways.  The concern with the proposal was that a US Bicycle Route Corridor Plan be used by the Special Committee on US Route Numbering to designate future US Bicycle Routes without accompanying route criteria.  It was agree that we would ask for discussion of the resolution at the Standing committee on Highways.

Mike McGough was also in attendance to discuss efforts to automate records of the Special Committee.  Mr. McGough is a former AASHTO staff member and currently works for the Corrugated Steel Pipe Association and has agreed to assist with this project effort.  The goal of this effort is to provide an electronic database for maintenance of committee records, and to create a web-based application process to better serve member departments.  It is expected that a prototype system will be available by the end of this year.
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:40 AM.
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